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29/01/2025  07:08:192025/0374/T COMMNT Maxine Jaffa I live next door and I am writing to express my support for my neighbour’s proposal to significantly prune the 

trees on their property. As someone who deeply values the environment and appreciates the vital role that 

trees play in urban ecosystems, I do not take this lightly. However, the trees in question have caused 

significant damage to both our properties, and I believe that responsible pruning is necessary to ensure the 

safety and well-being of our homes while maintaining the health of the trees.

I strongly support a solution that strikes a balance between preserving the natural beauty and biodiversity of 

our area and addressing the ongoing structural concerns. Proper, well-considered pruning will not only help 

mitigate further damage but also promote the long-term health of the trees, ensuring they continue to thrive in 

a more sustainable way.
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